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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UE 416 
 

In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
 
Request for a General Rate Revision; and 
2024 Annual Power Cost Update. 

 
 
SETTLEMENT STATUS UPDATE FOR 
FILING OF PARTIAL STIPULATIONS 

 
 

In accordance with the September 18, 2023 Memorandum issued by the Administrative 

Law Judge, Portland General Electric Company hereby provides an update on the issue regarding 

revisions to the Annual Update Tariff guidelines in non-general rate case years as well as an update 

on the anticipated filing date for remaining partial stipulations. The allowance for AUT revisions 

outside of a GRC was resolved by the parties and will be included in a forthcoming partial 

stipulation. PGE hopes to submit all outstanding partial stipulations and supporting testimony for 

Commission consideration by no later than September 25, 2023.  

 

DATED this 20th day of September, 2023. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

  
Kim S. Burton 
Assistant General Counsel III 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 573.356.9688 
Email: kim.burton@pgn.com 
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